
 

 

 

Applicants for 

Value Adjustment Board Attorney 

 

Opportunities now exist for attorneys who are licensed in the State of Florida and meet 

the following criteria to serve as the legal counsel for the 2012 tax cycle for the Value 

Adjustment Board of Wakulla County. 

 

 1) Applicant must be an attorney in private practice and may not be an  

  elected or appointed official or an employee of Wakulla County, a taxing  

  jurisdiction, or the State. 

 

 2) Applicant must have practiced law for over five years and meet the  

  requirements of Section 194.015, Florida Statutes and fill the role   

  prescribed by F.A.C. 12D-9.009.  An attorney may represent more than  

  one Value Adjustment Board. 

 

 3)   The primary role of the board legal counsel shall be to advise the board on 

  all aspects of the Value Adjustment Board review process to ensure that  

  all actions taken by the board and its appointees meets the requirements of 

  law. 

 

 4)   The board attorney is expected to attend all Value Adjustment Meetings  

  and hearings and to provide assistance to the Value Adjustment Board as  

  needed.  This is an independent-contractor position and a rate will be  

  negotiated. 

 

 5) Applicant need not be a resident of Wakulla County. 

 

 6) Applicant must complete Department of Revenue training for Value  

  Adjustment Boards and provide a statement acknowledging receipt of the  

  training to the Board Clerk.  

 

The Wakulla County Value Adjustment Board invites qualified attorneys to submit an 

application and statement of qualifications and experience.  Applications can be found 

under Quick Links, Value Adjustment Board on the Wakulla County Clerk website 

www.wakullaclerk.com 

 

APPLICATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY THE VALUE ADJUSTMENT BOARD 

BY 5:00 P.M., on AUGUST 15, 2012.  Mailing address is 3056 Crawfordville Highway, 

Crawfordville, FL  32327 

 

 

http://www.wakullaclerk.com/

